
STUDENT BULLETIN 

January 22, 1963

Correction!!

We inadvertently omitted the name of Fran Rash from the list 
of those on the Dean's Honor List. Our apologies.

For all students attending The Musical Program (Blackwood Brother 
et. al«) Friday night the sign-in time will be extended one hour

RALLY TIME
Monday, January 28, at 7:3° P«m.
White Center Assembly, 92o2 l6th S. W,
Guests: Rev. and Mrs. 6, Russell Archer, Pastors of Faith

Temple in Tacoma, Leaders of the "Door to Life" tele­
vision program.

Program: Special music from T. V. program for all C. A.'s and 
friends.

Would anyone knowing the whereabouts of the library's copy of 
Gone With The Wind by Mitchell please notify the library or ar­
range to have the book returned?

Drama Club Meeting, Wednesday 7:00 p«m,, in the S.U.B.


